









Read the blog posts. Number the missing sentences.



## Amy

We went to the Butterfly and Insect Farm yesterday. We had a great time and we saw lots of mini-beasts! Here are our photos! More than 500 butterflies live there. It's perfect for them. ① I love butterflies. I think the Swallowtail is the most beautiful butterfly here. You can see the butterfly feeding table in this picture. ② The butterflies are drinking the juice from the fruit. They love it!

## Simon

This is the Spider Safari. They've got more than 50 different spiders here including some enormous tarantulas! I don't like spiders very much – I'm a bit scared. They aren't dangerous. 3 They aren't moving – I think they're sleeping. My brother loves spiders and I'm taking lots of photos for him. His favourite is the Goliath bird-eating spider. 4 It isn't eating a bird in the photos – thank goodness!

a They're all in glass cages.

- **b** It's the biggest spider in the world. (
- **c** There are lots of their favourite plants and flowers.

Extension 3 Unit

**d** It's got pieces of apple and orange on it.

## **2** Read again and answer the questions for each blog post.

		Amy	Simon
1	Where are they?		
2	How many animals live there?		
3	How do they feel about the butterflies/spiders?		
4	What are the butterflies/spiders doing in the photo?		
5	Which is Amy's/Simon's brother's favourite butterfly/spider?		

## 3 Write a blog post.

**1** Imagine you are visiting a Mini-beast Farm. Find a picture of a mini-beast.

2 Imagine you are looking at the mini-beast. Answer the questions and make notes.

– Where are you?	– What are you doing?
– How many mini-beasts live there?	– What is your mini-beast doing?
– How do you feel?	– Do you know any interesting information about it?

**3** Use your notes to write a blog post.

- 4 Check your work carefully.
- **5** Write out the corrected text and draw a picture.